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Chapter News

 

Christmas Concert
Wednesday, December 6, 2017

Please Note:  This is a "Date" Change
Normally we meet on the First Thursday

The Choir Director requested the day change.

 
 

January 2018 Meeting
Thursday, January 4, 2018
(At the Tenth Ward Chapel)

    

Patricia Lemmon Spilsbury

Sister Spilsbury
received a bachelor’s degree in English and Journalism
from the University of Arizona and a master’s degree in Curriculum and
Instruction from the University of Nevada-Las Vegas. She taught second and
third grades for twelve years and was a literacy specialist for eight years in
Las Vegas, where she raised seven lively children. She is the grandmother of
twelve and presently serves as a full-time missionary for The Church of
Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, assigned to the Church History Library in
Salt Lake City, Utah. Patricia is a great-great-granddaughter of Jane
Cadwalader Brown Johnson.

 

  

Of her countless involvements at the Church History
Library, sister Spilsbury has worked on an
innumerable series of publications coming out these
past few years, and played one of the many major
roles behind the scenes in publishing the "The First
Fifty Years of Relief Society". 

 

  The co-editors:   Matt Grow, left, Kate Holbrook,
Carol Cornwall Madsen and Jill Mulvay Derr   

 

Our November Chapter Meeting

W. Herbert Klopfer
We had brother Klopfer as our guest, a second appearance after he had spoken to us in November
2014.  Again we were acquainted with some miracles in the life of his family, expecially about his
father, who was president of the East German Mission, and had to serve in the German army.
 Brother Klopfer told about his family's exit from Germany during the Third Reich, and about the
experience of his father wanting to go to Sacrament Meeting while stationed in Denmark.  He
gave us a copy of that account, and have attached it to this email.   Other published accounts of
these experiences:   are found in the June 1990 Issue of the Ensign Magazine ("Enemy Soldier at
the Pulpit"), and in the January 2012 Issue of the Ensign Magazine ("Worship the Lord by
Singing Hymns").]

November 2014 visit.

Brother Klopfer has served the church and the gospel effort in many ways,  Bishop, High Councilman,
Stake President,
President of the Family Search Missionaries Branch, LDS Church General Music Committee,
pianist and organist for his
ward, stake, general authority events over decades including many training
films made for distribution throughout the church
and likely many others that we do not know about.

 

 

National Calendar
 

Friday, December 1, 2017, 7:00pm - 10:00pm at National Headquarters - Brighams' Christmas Ball

National Quick References
Pioneer Magazine - Quarterly
Trail Marker - Monthly Newsletters
Monuments - Historical Monuments and Markers
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http://acwebdev.biz/images/email/KlopferNov2014.pdf
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/54a5c808e4b0f4be674948c4/t/59c3bfe5a803bb1dfe2cb677/1506000878678/2017+Brigham%27s+Ball+Front.pdf
http://www.sup1847.com/pioneer-magazine
http://www.sup1847.com/trail-marker-newsletter
http://www.sup1847.com/monuments/
mailto:supslc47@gmail.com

